
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:57:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:00 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Rachel Wooldridge

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I'm a mother of four ages 11 to 5 years old. I struggling to keep a float and cover all the bill's as the cost of living
has hiked to the extreams.
Groceries alone are breaking the piggy bank to just feed my kids the basics and now a hike in Hydro. I am very luck
as I do still have my job but there are many others that were not so lucky as I and this will effect them. As the cost of
living rises for those of us that are working unfortunatly our paycheck are not as company's are struggling to stay
open. I worry for my children. The decision to me is clear. I hope it is clear to you too. Say NO to increase the rates.

-- Attachment --
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